
Hello my Tax Friends!  

 

I would again like to thank you for electing me as your NH Tax Collector’s Association 
President!  I look forward to supporting all of you this year.  As Tax Collectors we have an 
enormous responsibility to our communities that must be met with integrity and attention 
to detail.  Thank you for being respected leaders!  

There are many new tax collectors, and the Executive Board would like to remind everyone 
about the New Collector’s Workshop (held in March), Tax Collector’s Regional Spring 
Workshops (held in April), NHTCA/NHCTCA Joint Certification (must be in office at least 1 
year, held in August), and the Annual Fall Conference (held in September).  The NHTCA also 
has a private Facebook page, website, many committees, and google group.  These 
opportunities are invaluable, not only for education, but also for networking.  

I would like to remind everyone: 

 1) You are doing a better job than you think you are! Read that again! 

 2) You are better looking than you think you are !       It’s true! 

 3) At the end of the day, take a deep breath! You made it and you did a great job! 

 4) Be careful with the words you use!  Words can heal and they can hurt.  Be mindful!  

Do not hesitate to reach out to me, your County Coordinators, any Executive Board 
member, or any of your fellow tax collectors!  It is imperative that we support each other! 

I am truly honored to be a part of this wonderful group! 

Respectfully,  

Daphne Woss, CTC 
Town of Brentwood 
 


